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Looking Back…...  

 

Looking Ahead……  

      Please see the next page for a description of our enlightening May luncheon.  

 

Looking Ahead……  

       A sell out crowd at the April luncheon  was introduced to Chef  

Caleb Warr  at the new Athletic Center.  Chef Caleb demonstrated how  

to prepare and present the popular menu item, the grain bowl.  There  

was a mixture of grains, vegetables, and protein—all beautifully pre- 

sented and delicious.  Soup and a delectable flourless chocolate cake  

completed his menu.  

     It was the perfect antidote to a cold week by gathering with friends  

to celebrate Spring.  



              Please join us for lunch on Tuesday, May 8 with an educational and illuminating 

presentation to follow.  

     Climate dynamics, rising oceans, fisheries, marine mammals and their environment, coastal 

ecology, piping plovers habitat…. these are just a small sample of the many marine studies in 

which Woods Hole Oceanographic Institute (WHOI) is involved.  

            On our way to a restaurant or a shop in the quaint village of Woods Hole, it’s easy to 

pass the brick buildings of WHOI without thinking about the exciting research and studies 

that are always going on there.  Many of us may not even be aware of the worldwide impact 

felt from the ongoing work by the scientists, investigators, and students in those buildings and 

on the exploration vessels.  The harbor seals who inhabit the outdoor pool are a great public 

exhibit that does not give a clue to the serious studies that are going on inside.  

         Please join us to hear all about this incredible scientific resource right in our backyard!  

 

Please see attached flyer and make your reservation today!  

  

Still Looking Ahead……  

            Mark your calendars.  You don’t want to miss our fun June luncheon on Wednesday, 

June 13.   After lunch, an emcee, will host a Trivia Game—-Guests will be divided into teams 

and prizes will be awarded.   Bring your smartest friends to this don’t-miss event.  

      Details to follow in next newsletter.  

 

  



 

Women’s Club of New Seabury   

 

Climate dynamics, rising oceans, fisheries, marine mammals and their environment, coastal ecology.... these 

are just a small sample of the many marine studies in which Woods Hole Oceanographic Institute (WHOI) is 

involved.  Kathy Patterson, the Community Relations Manager for WHOI will bring us up to date on what is 

happening in this unique and invaluable research and discovery center.  

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

The New Seabury Country Club  

Check in begins at 11:30 AM.  Luncheon at Noon.    
  

Payment of $25 per WCNS member / $25 per non-member must be received by May 1 to confirm your reservation.  

Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
REPLY SLIP – Must be received by Tuesday, May 1  

  

Your name:    ______________________________________________ $25.00  

  

Your guest(s):     ____________________________________________             $25.00 pp  

  

Please send this slip and your payment of $ _________ (payable to WCNS) to  

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.  

  

The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust is a 501(c) (3) charitable organization.  

 

cordially invites you to   



 

  

MEMBERSHIP  

It is the plan of our club to try to increase membership.  We have 
exciting programs and want to get the word out.  The best way is for  

current members to reach out to neighbors and friends and encourage 
them to join.  A membership form is included in this newsletter.  Please 

feel free to copy it and give to a friend.   

Or contact Jackie Korbas, our Membership Chair at 508– 667-3855 or 
jkorbie@aol.com and she will send you a form. For current members, 

the membership renewals will be due by June 30th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.womensclubofnewseabury.com  

 

         Welcome to new member         

                   Julie Mayo  



 

WOMEN’S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY                   

www.womensclubofnewseabury.com                            

JOIN US!!! 

 

  

Join us and experience how fulfilling it can be to help our community and have fun at the same time.  

Remember, you only have to live in or have once lived in New Seabury (or Daniel’s Island, Popponesset, 
Popponesset Island) to be a member. For almost five decades members have contributed their time, talents, 
and financial support to numerous civic, educational, and charitable organizations in Mashpee and the broader 
Cape Cod community.    

WCNS meets for monthly luncheons and programs with a concentration on the summer months. Other 
events are planned throughout the year. We hope you will join us to make friends, have fun, and better our 
community!   

For further information please contact Jackie Korbas, Membership, at 508-667-3855  
or jkorbie@aol.com or visit our website (www.womensclubofnewseabury.com).   
Please return the form below with your dues of $30.00. Checks should be made out to  
Women’s Club of New Seabury (WCNS).  

______________________________________________________________________________   
  

July 2018- June 2019 Membership Form   
       New (   )        Renewal (    )                                                      Date _________________________________    

Name __________________________________________________________       ______________________   

                          Last                                         First               Middle Initial                    First Name for nametag  

Local telephone #  _ _ _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _       Alternate / cell telephone #  _ _ _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ _   

Mailing address – street or PO Box _______________________________________________   

City, state, zip code ___________________________________________________________  E-mail 

address _______________________________________________________________   

 Please check off or write in your areas of interest:   
Philanthropy (scholarships; distribution of funds) ________    Membership (welcome new members) _________  

Hospitality (greeters for luncheons; 50/50 raffles) _________    Publicity (photos, news items)_______________ 

Suggestions for activities or programs are appreciated _______________________________________________  

Return form to WCNS, P.O. Box 906, Mashpee, MA  02649 with your dues of $30.00.   


